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August 1, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Ozark Mountain School District is a Provision 2 school district. What this means for you and 
our students is that you will not be charged for our student meals. The district will cover that cost 
using Enhanced Student Achievement (ESA) Funds. 

It is not required that you fill out the meal application, but it is recommended. Should you 
choose to do so, please return it to the school as soon as possible. 

Ozark Mountain School District is going to offer ala carte items to students in the upper 
grades. Students who wish to purchase these items may do so as they come through the lunch 
line. They are to pay for the items at that time, or you may send money to be placed on their 
accounts in advance. Ala carte items may not be charged to their accounts. 

If you have any questions I have listed the contact infonnation for each campus below. Please 
feel free to contact me or one of the other people listed. 

Sincerely, 

Rhonda Nelson 
Child Nutrition Director 

Bruno-Pyatt School - Madison Caviness, mcaviness@omsd.k12.ar.us, 870-427-5227 
St. Joe School - Rhonda Nelson, rnelson@omsd.k12.ar.us, 870-439-2218 
Western Grove School - Mary Jones, mjones@omsd.k12.ar.us, 870-429-5215 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


